BE ONE TOGETHER

News from the Tyas family
Serving in WA among the Hispanic community

From the Notes of Ed and Gerry...

December 2024 and January 2025

Dear friends and family,

CHRISTMAS TIME and going into the NEW YEAR..a time filled with memories. This can be a very
exciting time or a very sad time or a mixture of both. HOPE is a word we have been focusing on this
month. Our hope can be placed on many things. How very wonderful to place our hope in a Saviour
who came to give us hope. We all need this hope.

“Now may the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace in believing, so that you will abound in hope
by the power of the Holy Spirit.
Romans 15:13

We continue with visitation, Bible Clubs, and meeting many people in need through Resource
centers. What a great privilege it is to direct others to Jesus and His care for us.

We have had additional opportunities this year. Gerry had the opportunity of traveling to Cuba in
November. She went with a small group at the invitation of a church in Havana to minister to the
older people in the community through meetings and visitation. They got to develop deeper
relationships with the whole church including the staff, youth, and children. What a great
opportunity to share with other brothers and sisters in the Lord while they were reaching out to their
community.




We have decided not to return to Mexico in January of this year but will be praying for the work
there. Pray for the spiritual work in this area in the mist of drug cartel power struggles and the
danger that entails.

We are deeply grateful to you, our friends, for being a part of this ministry through your prayer and
financial giving. The Lord indeed provides all of us with great opportunities to reach out for Him.

May the joy of Christmas fill your heart and may the Lord go before you in this coming year.
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